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Comments: To Whom it may concern; Regarding the Opportunity to Comment on Region 5 Post Disturbance

Hazardous Tree Management Program..........

 

Get those trees on the ground and if they are merchantable get them to a mill. Let's not dawdle and lose all those

board feet. The price of finished lumber is prohibitively expensive to consumers. If the USFS made the timber

available at low or no cost to the purchasers maybe the price of lumber would come down.

 

Don't let misguided "well intentioned environmental groups " dictate what should be done. Ask the residents of

Paradise or Concow or Magalia or Greenville or Chester or Canyon Dam what they think, not some" misguided

environmentalist" who lives in an urban environment.

 

Hopefully you will invoke an Emergency Situation Determination, avoiding the pre-decisional objection process

and expediting the process of getting timber to sawmills. Ensuring public safety and reopening our National

Forests to public use should be a priority

 

I am of the opinion that when "environmental groups" challenge a treatment or sale, and they are successful in

halting the same and their attorney fees have been recovered from the U.S. government, should there be a

catastrophic fire that would have been mitigated by said treatment or sale, the "environmental group " and their

attorneys should be held accountable.

 

 


